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Good Luck Competition Team! 
Good luck to our competition team as they 

enter the heart of our competitive season.  

Remember to smile, point your toes and 

have fun.  Good luck!  We are cheering for 

you! 
 

Recital Date May 24 & 25th! 
Our recital will be held at Curtis Peterson 

Auditorium on Saturday,  May 24th and 

Sunday, May 25th!  The rehearsals will be 

the 24th and the shows will be the 25th. Save 

the date! 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Showcase Was a 

Success! 
Congratulations to all of the students who 

performed in the Winter Showcase.  All of 

the teachers were extremely proud of you 

and cannot wait to see you compete this 

season.  Thank you to all of our parents and 

supporters for giving us a live audience.  We 

truly love and appreciate you! 

 

Reminder: Food in Lobby 
Please limit the amount of food brought into 

the lobby.  There should be snacks and 

water only.  Any food purchased at a fast 

food restaurant needs to be thrown out at 

home.  Drinks should be consumed or 

emptied in the sink before thrown into the 

trash can.  We have been trying to carry wet, 

smelly, heavy garbage to and from our cars.  

Please be polite when considering your 

trash. Thank You! 

 

Choreography Fees 
Reminder, any student performing a solo or 

duet at competition needs to pay their 

choreography fee if you haven’t already.  

Also, please make sure all team fees are up 

to date as we officially enter competition 

season.  Thank You! 

Upcoming Events 
 

• 2/10 February Tuition Due 

• 2/17 No Classes due to President’s 

Day 

• 2/22-2/23 Luv to Dance Competition 

in Orlando 

• 5/24 & 5/25 Recital at Curtis Peterson 

Auditorium 


